Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION I1I
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN
DIVISION MEMORANDUM JUL 30 2025
No. _ 3\ ,  S.2025

RESCHEDULING OF THE PROGRAM EVALUATION REVIEW AND
AWARDING OF 2025 SUMMER PROGRAM IMPLEMENTERS

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary and Secondary School Principals
All Others Concerned

1. This Office informs all concerned that, as of this time, there is still no approval of
the PPAs from the Regional Office. Therefore, the scheduled Post-Evaluation Review
and Awarding of School Heads and Volunteer Teachers among the 2025 Summer
Program Implementers of SDO Bataan on July 31, 2025, is hereby postponed until
further notice.

2. The new schedule for the activity will be announced through a separate
memorandum once the request is signed by the Regional Director and a suitable
date has been determined.

3. All concerned are advised to monitor official communication channels for updates
and further instructions.

4. Immediate and wide dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

CAROLINA S. aégLETA, EdD, CESO V

rl/ Schools Division Superintendent &

Encl.: As stated
Reference: Div. Memorandum 286, s. 2025
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